
Vanderhoof Aquatic Centre gets kick 
start from Avison Management      
Avison Management Services is proud to have donated 
$10,000 toward the future Vanderhoof Aquatic Centre. 
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On October 16, 2014, Avison Management Services made the first significant 
corporate donation towards the future Vanderhoof Aquatic Centre. The amount 
– $10,000 – more than doubled the amount already raised for the centre. Avison 
Management’s donation was a challenge to other businesses and corporations 
that have a base in Vanderhoof to step-up and donate to this important project. 

Supporting the Vanderhoof Aquatic Centre fits perfectly within the values of 
Avison Management. Our company’s mission statement is: 

“We are committed to providing high quality, timely, and cost effective 
services to our clients. We provide a positive and rewarding workplace for 
our employees, and we support the communities we live and work in by 
supporting our employees and community organizations.” 

An aquatic centre in Vanderhoof will help attract and retain potential 
employees and professional to the community, a point that is key to Avison 
Management’s success as a leader in its field. As well, the health and social 
benefits of having an aquatic centre in the heart of the community will benefit 
Avison Management employees and all residents. Avison Management is proud 
to have made this important contribution towards Vanderhoof.
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